
 
 
MS INTERNATIONAL plc announces that Executive Director and Company Secretary 
David Pyle has stepped down with effect from 27 April 2013 after 45 years of service with 
the Company, including 33 years as an Executive Director. 
 
David Pyle will remain with the Company as a Non-Executive Director. 


